



Newsletter

July 6, 2004

CONFERENCES & MEETINGS

Grand Rounds

No Grand Rounds will be held during the months of July and August.

FROM DIVISIONS

- Christopher Klipstein, M.D., Assistant Professor, General Medicine and Epidemiology, received the Professor Award by the Class of 2004.
- Mike Fried, M.D., Professor of Medicine was nominated to serve on the UNC "NIH Roadmap" Executive Committee.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Resident's Morning Report has restarted, held each Mon, Tues, Wed, and Fri at 7:30am in 3 Anderson.
- Pfizer Summer Outcomes Day/UNC Program Health Outcomes. Too Much of a Good Thing? Overuse and Outcomes. Fri., Aug. 13, program/registration: pho.unc.edu.

FROM THE CHAIR'S OFFICE

The Public Affairs and Marketing Office for the UNC Healthcare System and for the School of Medicine has asked us to keep them in the loop whenever we have news to share about the Department. They are particularly interested in faculty and staff endeavors in any of the following:

- manuscripts being written, accepted for publication, or soon to be published, particularly those in high profile journals. The publications can be in any mission of the university;
- major honors or awards;
- upcoming conferences being held at UNC or elsewhere (of specific interest are those where employees are presenting), again with an emphasis on high profile national and international conference presentations;
- new technological advances;
- new programs;
- research grants, news, and new findings;
- human interest stories.

In reality, the office is interested in any item you feel appropriate. The idea is that Public

Affairs will review news items to determine current level of interest and while they may not be able to use immediately, just knowing who is involved in what, will be of immense help.

One of Dr. Roper's initiatives is to increase awareness about the work going on here at UNC. He particularly wants us to tell the world when we have stories to tell and especially when we are leading in a particular area, program or service.

To meet Dr. Roper's goal, Rosemary will contact you on a regular basis to ask for news items, not just for the weekly newsletter, but also to give to Public Affairs. These items do not need to be more than a few lines, but just long enough to tell the story. If more is needed, you will be contacted at a later time.

Ms. Karen McCall (966-4752 or KMcCall@unch.unc.edu) directs the Public Affairs and Marketing Office and can be contacted if one has specific questions.

Questions or submissions, contact Rosemary_Simpson@med.unc.edu